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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Parent Council 
Our next Parent Council meeting will take place on Tuesday 17 January, 7-8pm via Teams, with invites 
being sent out by the school.  Should you wish to be included in this email invite please contact the 
school where we will be happy to add you to the list. 
 
The Clothing Crew can be found on: 
https://www.facebook.com/ClothingCrewKPS 
Parent page 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/195046234419890/?ref=share 
 
 
Fundraising 
We wanted to give you an update on our fundraising so far this year: 
 

• Hallowe’en Wear What You Want raised £153 which will go to our Trim Trail 

• Malcolms donation was £1500 which will be going to our Trim Trail 

• Stark Images gave us 20% sales commission on the photographs sold this year, giving us a total 
of £667.82, again going to our Trim Trail 

• Christmas Jumper Day raised 127.50 which we split between Save the Children and the Trim 
Trail fund 

• We raised £160.30 for Children In Need  

• The money raised from Christmas Fair is still to be calculated and we will let you know in 
January 

 
 
Contacting the School 
It is vital that parents/carers inform the school before 9am, if their child is going to be off.  Our child 
protection and safeguarding procedures are such that we must continue to contact families until we 
know the child is safe.  Please help us make this system as efficient as possible by contacting the school 
at the earliest opportunity. 
 
Should you need to contact the school for any reason please call or email using: 

 
0300 300 0163 

Or 
kilbarchanenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk 

 
 
Active Schools/OneRen 
Each term we offer a new set of clubs for our pupils and the next offering will go out to families in 
January.  These clubs are run by either school or OneRen staff and will take place at lunchtime or after 
school. 
 
 
 
 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2FClothingCrewKPS&data=05%7C01%7Cfiona.mackenzie%40renfrewshire.school%7C128c703544c3471e680108da9996e572%7C0da1dde9559847fe891e370cb713d6b0%7C0%7C0%7C637991170619139154%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Y%2FPw9K%2FXZH44SOTuQZiv00A3vAYbkDx5iDaXDKyALrk%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fgroups%2F195046234419890%2F%3Fref%3Dshare&data=05%7C01%7Cfiona.mackenzie%40renfrewshire.school%7C128c703544c3471e680108da9996e572%7C0da1dde9559847fe891e370cb713d6b0%7C0%7C0%7C637991170619295404%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=kBNLKl4KvULYyHxxXYWgXgI6AX4PCEb%2BSfCFCk5rJys%3D&reserved=0
mailto:kilbarchanenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk
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Reminders 

• We are a Nut Free School so ask that all items brought from home do not contain nuts.   

• Children should bring a water bottle with them every day and are encouraged to stay 
hydrated.  The water bottles should only contain water and not juice. 

• All items belonging to your child must be labelled with their name.  Where items are labelled, 
we can return them to your child.  Unfortunately, many items without labels are often 
recycled if the owner cannot be identified. 

 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 
when it comes!  Remember that time together, with those you love, is the most precious gift you could 
give or be given.  Take care of each other and we look forward to welcoming you back in January! 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Fiona MacKenzie 
Head Teacher 


